
PUBLIC SAFETY ALERT : COVID-19 INFORMATION 

Southeastern offices to open on limited basis 

 
The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District (SECWCD) is monitoring public health concerns 
surrounding the coronavirus outbreak, known as COVID-19. While we will continue to deliver water and 
provide necessary services to our stakeholders, we are also watching out for the health and safety of our 
employees. 

Offices will remain closed the week of April 27-May 1, 2020. Most employees will work from home, and 
only essential employees will be on site. 

Beginning Monday, May 4, 2020, District offices will be open on a limited basis, following Governor 
Jared Polis’ Safer at Home Order. District employees who are working are required to wear face masks, 
and to maintain social distance of at least 6 feet. Most employees will continue to work remotely, but 
will be available for all District business. 

SECWCD offices will remain open for essential deliveries and will have limited access after May 4, 2020. 
Business and meetings will be by appointment only. Please call (719) 948-2400 for general information. 
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31717 UNITED AVENUE 
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